
 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 

 
Circular 36, 2024 - 25 
       

January 08, 2025 
 
Dear Parents of children newly admitted to our school,                                              
      

I write to you personally to invite you to FRANCIS HABBA, on January 11, 2025,               

at 5·00 pm. While your children have not yet begun their schooling with us,                    

this event serves as an excellent opportunity for parents to gain insight into                        

the importance of encouraging children to participate in school events as they grow. 

 

The Francis Habba on the theme, THE PHOENIX, will feature a special movie                      

that showcases themes of motivation, resilience, struggles, heartfelt moments,                  

and entertainment. This is not merely about cinematic dances - it is an inspiring 

experience that promises to be worth your time and attention. 

 

We believe parents' exposure to such events organized by the school can have                            

a positive impact on the orientations and attitudes of their children as they grow.                

We kindly request you to arrive and take your seats by 4·45 pm, as we are expecting           

a crowd of approximately 6,000 people. 

 

Watch it for the love of YOUR - OUR CHILD. Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 

              

            Brother Sanil Tharayil,  
            Principal  
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